Business Letter – Full Block Style

12 MacLaggan Drive

Blackville, NB E9B 1Y4                  Your Address – person writing the letter
May23, 2012

Ginger Inc.

44 Court Square                           Their Address – person receiving the letter
Blackville, NB

To whom it may concern:           Watch the colon here
I recently saw your job advertisement for the secretary assistant at your company. I would be very interested in applying for this job.

I am a recently high school graduate. I am a very friendly and dependable person. I am, also, punctual and responsible. I have lots of experience with computers and filing documents. I believe I would be a true asset to your company.

I would be available for an interview at your convenience. You can contact me at 506-843-2900. I look forward to hearing back from you.

Sincerely,                                     
 Closing - Salutation




Signature has to go here




Jennifer Underhill

